
 

February 2024 

Sutherlin 

Downtown 

Development, Inc. 

(SDDI) has again 

ordered 50 hanging 

baskets, two for 

each of our down- 

town light poles! 

This project is a great way to help beautify our 

community! And the cost is still $125 each for a 

locally grown basket plus your personal or 

business name displayed on a colorful banner! 

SDDI is a nonprofit organization (Tax ID 45-

5601714). Your check, your name/business for 

the banner, and a contact phone number should be 

mailed promptly to SDDI, PO Box 461, Sutherlin, 

OR 97479. 

We do need your check by March 30th! These 

baskets go fast and are on a first come basis.  

Any questions, please call J Lindeen Brown, 

Beautification Chairperson, at 541-459-7730.  

Thanks again for supporting Sutherlin 

beautification! 


